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Dear Palmer Families,

As we head into our holiday break, I want to thank
you for your endless support, and wish you all a joyful
and peaceful holiday season! We have been
recognizing our PRIDE value of Inclusiveness for
December. This is a time to celebrate kindness,
understanding, and the importance of creating a
welcoming community for all. Palmer has been that
community for me. I look forward to seeing you all in
the new year! 

Warmly,
Principal Salter

MESSAGE FROM
THE PRINCIPAL
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UPCOMING DATES

Jan. 23 - 6: Winter Break, No School

Jan. 6: Teacher Planning Day, No School

Jan. 7: Students Return to School

Jan. 20: MLK Day, No School

Jan. 31: Coffee with the Principals @ 8:15am

Jan. 31: Dec/Jan Birthdays Celebration

Today we’re highlighting Palmer third
grader, Takari! His PRIDE Passion is playing
soccer which he has been participating in

this school year. His  favorite part about
playing soccer is scoring goals!

PALMER PRIDE PASSION

Third Grade Student
Takari

Join Palmer’s ELCsports Winter Basketball 2025
Program! The registration window is 1/06 to 1/17
and the program is available for all 4th and 5th

graders! The season costs $45 and requirements
include filling out the online registration (scan the

QR code)  and submitting an updated physical.
For any questions, email ELCSports@dpsk12.net,
dean_heffron@dpsk12.net or call (720)-527-2259.

WINTER BASKETBALL
ELCSPORTS

https://elcsports.sportngin.com/survey/disabled/937849
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PALMER FAMILY
HANDBOOK

To view the 2024-25 Palmer Family
Handbook visit our Family Resources

tab on our Palmer website. 

SING A LONG PICTURES

HOLIDAY RESOURCES

The DPS Family and Community
Engagement (FACE) department
would like to share a resource for

families as we enter the holiday season
https://www.211colorado.org/holiday/ 

211 has services to support with holiday
meals, gifts and more. 

ENRICHMENT OPTIONS

Registration for winter enrichments
opened yesterday, Dec. 19!

Registration is first come first serve.
Scan the QR code to learn more and

view available enrichments.

https://www.211colorado.org/holiday/

